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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013300 – Water hygiene 
 
This request relates specifically to water hygiene and the measures taken to prevent infection from waterborne 
pathogens. 
 
Can you please advise the number of point-of-use filters used per annum by the Trust to prevent waterborne bacteria 
exiting the water system. 
Ideally a breakdown giving the number of filters used in 2014, 2015 and 2016. However, if only approximate annual 
usage figures are available then this will be adequate for our purposes. 
 
 
We have no point of use filters in use an please note : 
 
 
The Trusts occupies the buildings that are owned, operated and maintained by Summit Healthcare (Dudley) Ltd as 
part of a PFI agreement. As such all responsibilities for Water Hygiene Control are with Summit. The PFI agreement 
ends in 2041 


